MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

Tom Arnold asked me to let all of you know that the Pocatello
Development Authority will not be meeting in the month of
December, 1994, Our next meeting is tentatively scheduled for
January 10, 1995. Until then, have a Merry Chrigtmas and a
safe New Year’s celebration. '
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